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 Notice of development permit decisions      
The following development permits for discretionary uses and variances have been approved under the 
provisions of the Land Use Bylaw. This list does not include Permitted Uses. For a full list of all  
Development Permit decisions, as well as how to appeal a decision of the Development Officer to the 
Subdivision and Development Appeal Board, please visit sprucegrove.org/devpermitnotices. Please direct 
any questions to the Planning and Development Department at 780-962-7582, Monday to Friday  
from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  
Permit #                    	 Legal Land Description	    Project Address

Use: Discretionary
PLDPNR202200729             1422641;1;1                                             1 DALTON LINK
	 To locate an Alcohol Sales,  
	 Major use into the existing building

Temporary road closures  
to accommodate Agra Fair  
parade on August 27  
 
 
Sections of Grove Drive  
and King Street will be 
temporarily closed for the 
Agra Fair parade on  
Saturday, August 27  
and parking restrictions  
will be in effect.  
The parade starts at 10 a.m. 
at the Spruce Grove  
Composite High School, 
then heads east on  
Grove Drive (in the  
eastbound lanes),  
south on King Street  
and ends at Central Park.  
 
Details at sprucegrove.org/AgraFairParade 

 

Stay connected with our 
 

E-NEWSLETTER

SUBSCRIBE 
TODAY 

sprucegrove.org/CityPulse 

Stay up-to-date, stay informed. 
Get the CityPulse e-newsletter with all the latest 
news, info, and upcoming events right to your inbox!  

 

Public Hearing 
 
Monday, Sept. 12, 2022   
 
Bylaw C-1216-22:  
Land Use Bylaw Amendment –  
Fenwyck Mixed Use - Redistricting 
and Text Amendment 
 
See the ad in this week’s newspaper 
for more information.  
 
sprucegrove.org/publichearings

 

There are several career  
opportunities available  
including: 

•	 Assistant Controller –  
Treasury 

•	 Senior Accountant -  
Accounting & Financial 
Reporting 

For details or to apply, visit  
sprucegrove.org/careers

Join us and see 
why we are the 
organization of choice!

 

Another school year has begun... 
 
With another school year starting, it’s time once again to be extra careful  
and share the road. Here are a few tips to keep in mind:

•	 Designated school zones with a maximum speed limit of 30 km/hour are 
located in Spruce Grove on: 
 
 -  King Street adjacent to Brookwood School and Woodhaven Middle School; 
 -  Pioneer Road near the Prescott Learning Centre; and 
 -  Greystone Drive between Grove Drive and Greenwood Drive

•	 The speed limit is strictly enforced and in effect during school days  
from 7:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m.

•	 Watch for school buses – and their stop arms and flashing lights.  
Never pass a bus that has stopped to let students get on or off,  
and when a bus is stopped, leave enough room between your vehicle  
and the bus to allow students to safely cross the street. 

•	 Pay attention at intersections and crosswalks. Watch for pedestrians  
and obey all traffic signs and signals.

For more back to school safety tips, visit sprucegrove.org/trafficsafety. 

 

Check out Council’s  
2022-2025 Strategic Plan! 
 
On August 22, City Council approved their 2022-2025 
Strategic Plan, which captures Council’s commitment  
to the community, outlines Council’s main priorities  
for their term, and provides guidance to City  
Administration.

Read the full plan at sprucegrove.org/StrategicPlan.


